5.

CANTERBURY CAR CLUB TRACK HIRE CHARGES RR 8323

Officer responsible Author
Parks Manager John Allen, Area Parks Officer Tepm
Leader Consents

Corporate Plan Output: Customer Services Sub Output: Leases

At the July meeting of the Council the hire charges proposed by the
Canterbury Car Club for the period from 1 July 1998 until 30 June 1999 for
the use of their track and facilities by outside users were endorsed except for
the public address system hire charges. The Council referred these charges
back to the Committee for further consideration.

The charge of $675.00 per day was ratified by the Council at its 24 July
1996 meeting, there being no increase since that date.

The present public address system was installed by the club at a cost of
approximately $25,000, the reason in part being so as to modulate the sound
produced so that it does not cause a noise problem to neighbouring
properties. The charge that was struck at the time was based on the cost that
a Mr D Yoman charged per day for providing a public address system for
the raceway, which had been $675.00 for the previous year.

The public address system for the pit area is separate from the PA system
for the spectators, and is included in the track hire charge to ensure proper
management of participants.

Recommendation: That the Canterbury Car Club be authorised to charge

$675.00 per day for the hire of the PA system as ratified at
the Council meeting of 24 July 1996.



